
Financial Resources of 
Panchayati Raj Bodies 



Introduction 

 As the creature of the state govt., the 
PRIs can have only those powers of 
taxation which the state govt. devolve 
to them from their own taxation 
powers listed in the items 45 to 66 of 
the state list of the Constitution.  



Sources of Income 

GRAM PANCHAYATS 
 Gram Panchayats derive their income 

from the following sources: 
 Taxes: The taxes imposed by GPs are- 
 House tax 
 Profession tax 
 Vehicle tax 
  

 



Sources of Income 

 Pilgrim tax 

 Entertainment tax 

 FEES and FINES: common fees levied 
by GPs is on providing-  

 Water supply 

 Lighting 

 Drainage or slaughter houses, parking 
spaces 

 



Sources of Income 

 GRANTS and CONTRIBUTIONS 

 MISCELLANEOUS SOURCES: 

 Income from Panchayat land given on 
rent 

 Income from ponds, fisheries, forests 
etc. 

 

 



Sources of Income 

 PANCHAYAT SAMITIS: The sources 
of income of PSs are 

 TAXES 

 House tax 

 Profession tax 

 Vehicle tax 

  
 



Sources of Income 

 Pilgrim tax 
 Entertainment tax 
 FEES and FINES: common fees 

levied by PSs is on providing-  
 Water supply 
 Lighting 
 Drainage or slaughter houses, 

parking spaces 
 
 



Sources of Income 

 GRANTS and CONTRIBUTIONS 

 MISCELLANEOUS SOURCES: 

 Income from land given on rent 

 Income from ponds, fisheries, forests 
etc. 

 

 



Sources of Income 

 ZILA PARISHAD 

 Contributions and grants received from 
state/centre govt. 

 Contributions and grants made by  any 
PS or any other local authority 

 Loans granted by ZP on security of its 
assets  



Sources of Income 

 The proceeds of road cess levied in the 
district  

 All receipts on account of taxes, tolls, 
rates, cess, fees levied by ZP 

 All receipts on account of any building 
under control and direction of ZP 



Sources of Income 

 All sums receved as gift or contribution 
from any trust 

 Such fines or penalties imposed or 
realised by ZP 

 

 



THANKS 


